		DRAFT 11-09-2020

GENERAL ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER
OF THE INDIANA UTILITY REGULATORY COMMISSION
2020-XX

WHEREAS, the Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission (“Commission” or “IURC”) has set improving procedural efficiencies as one of its Next Level Priorities; and 

WHEREAS, in early 2020 the Commission started an Improving Procedural Efficiencies (“IPE”) initiative by organizing an internal task team; and 

WHEREAS, the Commission opened this IPE process to interested stakeholders starting in April 2020 and took in public comments in June 2020 and again in October 2020 and provided for meetings with Commission staff on its 2020 IPE Issues list, with all of the documents and comments posted on the Commission’s website; and

WHEREAS, the Commission has given careful consideration to all of the comments, stakeholder input and feedback, and the recommendations of Commission staff; 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED AND ORDERED that the Improving Procedural Efficiencies Guidelines and Recommendations, which are attached to this General Administrative Order as Appendix A, are hereby adopted by this Commission. 


________________________________			________________________	
James F. Huston, Chairman				Sarah E. Freeman, Commissioner


________________________________				_______		
Stefanie N. Krevda, Commissioner 			David L. Ober, Commissioner


________________________________
David E. Ziegner, Commissioner


I hereby certify that the above is a true and 
correct copy of the resolution as approved. 


__________________________________
Mary Schneider, Secretary to the Commission 

Date: ________________________________



